
Request for Qualifications 
 

Proposals will be received by the Board of Trustees of Jefferson Joint School District No. 
251, at the District Office 3850 E 300 N, Rigby Idaho 83442 until 1:00 PM. on April 
21st, 2025, for Mechanical Engineering Consulting Services. Sealed proposals will be 
opened and publicly read aloud at the address and at the time stated.  Proposals received 
after the time fixed for opening will not be considered.  Proposals shall be sealed and 
upon the envelope bear the endorsement: 
  

RFQ-Mechanical Engineering Services 
Attention: Bryce Bronson 

  
The Jefferson Joint School District #251 is seeking the services of a qualified 
Mechanical, Electrical, Plumbing Engineering (“MEP”) firm (“Consultant”) to provide 
comprehensive MEP Engineering services for the design, bid management, and project 
management of the replacement of the existing HVAC system in Rigby Middle School. 
Construction of this future project will be funded by HB521, School Modernization 
Facilities Funds.  This project will be located at Rigby Middle School 290 N 3800 E 
Rigby, Idaho.  More information may be found at the District’s webpage, 
www.jeffersonsd251.org under public notice.  
 
‘Request for Qualification” packets will be available on Thursday, March 20th, 2025.  To 
obtain an RFQ packet or if you have any questions, please contact the Business Manager 
(as listed below). 
 

Bryce Bronson, Business Manager 
3850 East 300 North 

Rigby, ID 83442 
Office: (208) 745-6693 
bbronson@sd251.org 

 
The Board of Trustees reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals and the 
right to waive any informalities in the opening.  No bidder may withdraw their bid after 
the hour set for the bid opening. 
 
 
Bryce Bronson, Business Manager 
Jefferson Joint School District No. 251 
 
 
Published March 26th and April 2nd, 2025 


